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The	book	is	closed	on	another	year	and	now	the	summer	work	begins.		With	a	solid	end	to	the	year	the	halls	
of	ExCEL	are	now	empty	of	students	and	teachers	and	the	summer	crew	is	getting	ramped	up	to	paint	and	
polish	the	beautiful	old	building	and	get	ready	for	August.		
	
Student	news-	The	year	ended	with	56	members	of	our	pack.		Quite	a	few	new	pack	members	arrived	late	
or	are	scheduled	to	start	with	us	in	August.		Between	graduates	and	the	students,	we	transitioned	back	to	
their	home	school	we	are	projected	to	start	with	54	students	next	year.					
	
Staff	news-	The	year	ended	with	our	staff	excited	to	get	back	in	August	to	get	into	our	new	course	offerings.		
Next	year	our	high	school	will	be	offering	Spanish,	Sociology,	Computers,	Human	Anatomy,	and	Journalism	
for	the	first	time	in	the	history	of	ExCEL.									
	
Building	news-	It	is	that	time	of	year	where	the	rooms	are	empty,	and	the	walls	are	bare.		A	fresh	coat	of	
paint	and	some	polish	this	summer	will	have	this	building	looking	like	new	come	August.					
	
	


